
From:
To:
Subject: IE_AIE_018 - Response
Date: Tuesday 3 November 2020 11:04:00
Importance: High

Hi 
 
My sincere apologies I thought I responded to your AIE request.
 
Please see our response:
 
The CCE Department has not awarded and or implemented any hedge cutting contracts within

the time frame 1st March to 31 August 2020
 
Kind Regards

 

From:  
Sent: Monday 28 September 2020 15:57
To: 
Subject: AIE Request - Hedgecutting Works 2020
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Dear AIE Team,

 
I hope all is well and your team are keeping safe at this moment.

 
I wish to make the following request under the Access to Information on the
Environment Regulations in relation to the following:
 

1.     

2.    A breakdown (in excel format except for

3.     points 5 and 6) of each case of hedgecutting carried out by the
organisation or by a contractor on behalf of the organisation to cover the
period of 1 March 2020 – 31 August 2020, to include: 

4.     
o  

o Date; Location (Eircode where possible); 
o  
o  

o Estimated length of Hedge Cut in kilometers; 
o  
o  








